
Do you believe in the Seven 
Cooperative Principles?
Is affordable and reliable 
energy important to you? 
As a member-owned 
organization, we strongly 
encourage our members to 
consider running for a seat 
on the PEC Board of Directors.

The Board is the Cooperative’s governing 
body and is responsible for representing 
members in policy and rate making, 
approving the Annual Work Plan and 
Budget, hiring corporate legal assistance 
and auditing firms, as well as hiring and 
managing the President/CEO.

In 2024, the seat for District 2, currently 
serve by Jodie Tvedt, and the seat for 
District 4, currently served by Tracy 
Lauritzen, will be up for election. If 
you believe in the Seven Cooperative 
Principles, are a proven leader in the 
community, and value affordable and 
reliable electricity, the PEC Board of 
Directors may be a good fit for you.

If you have any questions or are interested 
in either of these roles, please email 
memberrelations@peoplesenergy.coop or 
call (800) 214-2694.
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(507) 367-7000 or (800) 214-2694 
 www.peoplesenergy.coop


